BioMark

Solutions for Early Cancer Detection

May 17,2016

Re: Re-File Audited Financial Statement for the Year Ended June 30, 2014
Biomark Diagnosticts Inc. has been asked by BC Securities Commissions to re-file Audited
Financial Statement for the year ended June 30, 2014 due to a missing page of the auditor’s

letter which was filed on October 30, 2014 on Sedar.
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